
David Gill 

 

I am David Gill and I would appreciate your consideration for the position of Junior 

Board Member.  Although not a long-term member of Cowtown Vettes, I am a long-term 

member of that ad hoc fraternity known as “motor heads” and have belonged to other 

clubs as well.  We bought the “Universal Corvette” in February, 2007.  We have 

participated in all but one cruise (CCP), several autocrosses, most of the parties, the 

National Convention in Tulsa, and even entered a car show back in October, 2007. 

 

I strongly believe that this club is only as good as the people in it and believe also that 

one only gets out of what one puts in.  After 18 months of club participation, I believe it 

is time for me to give back to the club that Pat and I both find quite rewarding.  

Therefore, I accepted the nomination of Jr. Board Member and offer my services in the 

faithful execution of this office. 

 

Like most of the club membership, I, too, have been given considerable responsibility in 

my working career.  I have been provided fiscal governance and/or oversight of multi-

million dollar projects for companies whose names I am confident you would recognize.  

However, this position exceeds those capabilities and I am not running on my work 

credentials.  I would rather be recognized as a protector of our clubs integrity and a 

promoter of our objective to have a “ton of fun” with our Corvettes. 

 

 
 

I jokingly state that I found a car club I liked and bought a Corvette only to qualify for 

membership.  During this first full year of membership, we have tried to “do it all” in an 

effort to expand our horizons.  The fun seems to never end.  

 


